June 2018
Dear New 5" Grader and Family,

Welcome to Team B, The Shaffer-Wilson Team! We are very excited
about this upcoming year. Ms. Wilson be our Reading and Science teacher and
Mrs. Shaffer will be our Math and Social Studies teacher.

As a team, we will work hard, celebrate our accomplishments, and face
our challenges together. We will be learning and practicing “The 7 Habits of a
Leader”" by Stephen Covey (author of 7 Habits of Highly Effective People) which
we believe will help all of us learn the importance of leadership and
perseverance. We are looking very forward to helping your child achieve his/her
potential.

To make sure you are ready for September, please read at least three
books this summer and practice your basic math facts in multiplication and
division.

We believe very strongly in the teamwork needed between parents and
teachers. YOU truly are their first teacher. Thank you in advance for your
support and we can’'t wait to see you all at Open House in September!

Sincerely, ‘
Mrs. Shaffer and Ms. Wilson
Team B

Supplies
(1) Sturdy 5 Subject Notebook for Math
(1) Sturdy § Subject Notebook for ELA/Content
(4) Sturdy Pocket Folders
(1) Pack of pencils
(1) Pack of highlighters
(2) Boxes of tissues
(1) Container of hand sanitizer
(1) Pack of glue sticks {no liquid glue please)
(2-3) Standard Sized Post- it notes
(1) Canister of Lysol Wipes
ptional
(1) Zippered pencil bag
(1) Pencil sharpener with lid or canister (no electric sharpeners please)
(1) Pack of colored pencils
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